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On August 20, the Trump Administration ended
Temporary Protected Status (TPS) for those
from Nepal, Honduras, and Nicaragua.

TPS for Nepal was already set to expire in
August. Nepalese individuals that had their TPS
status taken away are now at risk of deportation.

Individuals with TPS from Honduras and
Nicaragua will maintain status until the TPS
expires on September 8, at that point they will
lose status and be subject to detention and
deportation.

MIRA strongly recommends that anyone with
TPS from these countries consult an attorney as
soon as possible to determine if they have any
pathways to relief.



